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To whom it may concern,
Good morning, my name is Lukas Heffron. I am a Physician Assistant/Associate. I am emailing
you in support of the Proposed Rulemaking 16-4955 in reference to Physician
Assistants/Associates as written. The changes in these regulations will modernize, not just the
PA profession, but more importantly, the delivery of patient care by the collaborating
Physician-PA team in Pennsylvania. 
I appreciate your time and consideration. 

-- 
Lukas M. Heffron, MSPAS, PA-C, EMT-B

Fellow Trained Trauma/Surgical Critical Care APP

Trauma Surgery/Emergency General Surgery/Surgical Critical Care
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